
It is that time of the year when the Christian community, across 
denominations, remember the death and rise of the Lord Jesus Christ. Easter 
is a poignant and important annual event. Many people will travel during 
this season to visit family and friends or to join church pilgrimages. 
Therefore, the government, through the Departments of Health and 
Transport, ensures that there are minimum road accidents.

On behalf of the Sedibeng District Municipality, I wish you all peaceful and 
safe travelling as you travel to your various destinations to meet your loved 
ones.

As a reflection of the 20-year celebration of democracy, let us in a spirit of the 
late Ntate Madiba, continue touching the lives of those around us.  

Let us make this Easter weekend one in which we minimise accidents on the 
roads. It depends on each and every road user to exercise responsibility as we 
move forward. 

This is a significant Easter because it is in the same 
month where, on 27th of April 1994, everyone who 
was eligible to vote voted regardless of their skin 
colour. 20 years on, we are preparing for the 5th 
general elections on the 7th of May 2014.

Like the eligible voters of 1994, who exercised 
their right to cast their vote, eligible voters of 
2014 must cast their vote to move South Africa 
forward peacefully in the up-coming general 
elections.

I wish all the people of Sedibeng, and 
South Africans at large, a truly blessed 
Easter. Let us return safe and continue 
to build our country, the economy and 
its people. God bless.
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